
The conference also asked for more transparency in the EU’s legislative process. It adopted a declaration 

asking for a) increased accessibility of proposed legislation and legislative acts of the Union; and b) the 
Council, when acting in its legislative capacity, to publish the results of votes and explanation of votes as 
well as statements in the minutes. 

The Dutch Prime Minister, Mr Wim Kok, Foreign Minister, Mr Hans van Mierlo, and state secretary, Mr 
Michel Patijn, all addressed COSAC to present the state of negotiations in the IGC just before the final 

bargaining was to take place at the IGC in Amsterdam. 

 


